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Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

USA 

  

         Date: 2022-11-16 

 

Subject:   Request for §2.933 Change in identification of equipment 

 

 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

(Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited) requests a Change in Identification 

for a currently approved device. This application will establish a new FCC ID：
XMR2022SC650TNAL for purpose of marketing. 

 

The original Grant for (Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited), under FCC 
ID: (Original ID: XMR2019SC650TNA) with a Grant Date of (11/14/2022) will 
remain in effect.  

 

We attest that the equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, and 
FCC ID are different. The original test results are applicable and continue to be 
representative of this device.  

 

The following files are provided as attachments: 

 

• External photos showing no physical changes to this device 

• New FCC identification label and it’s location. 

 

Thanks and Best Regards, 

 

 

 
 

Jean Hu / Certification Section 
Tel: +8602150086326 
Email: jean.hu@quectel.com 

 


